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Our grateful thanks to Joanne, who man-

aged to make drawing with a set of pencils 

far more exciting than the photo of dozens 

For the 12th 

March meet-

ing we shall 

There must have been 

The Brig-
The March/April 2011 Woodcarving magazine is now out and, 

I’m sure you will agree, they have done a really good job of 

reporting on our panels which are on display at the Armouries. I 

am trying to get hold of a few spare copies.  

Regretfully, I have to report that Brian Shaw, 

another long serving member of the club, has 

sadly passed away. I understand that the club 

was well represented at his funeral. Our best 

Brian 


